
Ref: FOI / 1677

24 May 2018

Email: @newsletter.co.uk

Dear Mr

Freedom of Information Act Request St Patrick Day - Equality Scheme

I refer to your request for information regarding the above and our previous

correspondence on this matter dated 22 February 2018.

We have not received the clarification requested and therefore assume that you no

longer wish to proceed with your enquiry. Your request is consequently closed.

Please do not hesitate to contact us again if you wish to resume your request.

Yours sincerely


